
 

 

Dear Manuel Gonzalez Herrera, 

Thank you for your book chapter submission, titled Contribution of Tourism to Sustainable 
Development: Samalayuca Dunes (Mexico), to our book, Tourism Transformations in 
Protected Area Gateway Communities. The chapter went through a double-blind review by two 
top academics in the parks and protected area management. After two rounds of revisions, your 
chapter was accepted. The process was very rigorous and your chapter was a significant 
contribution to the book.  

If you need any additional information, do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Susan L. Slocum 

Associate Professor 
Tourism and Events Management 
College of Education and Human Development 
George Mason University 
Fairfax, Virginia, USA 


